

All Japan Kendo Dojo Federation Senpaku Shinko Bldg. 4/F 35 Shiba Kotohira-cho Minato-ku, Tokyo 105 Japan 12 March 1977

To: Representatives of IKF Affiliated Organizations

Dear Sir,

First of all, we wish to express our many respects and appreciation that you are making every possible effort to promote the spread of Kendo, part of our traditional cultural heritage.

We, the All Japan Kendo Dojo Federation, are organizing the Second International Boys Kendo Goodwill Match in order to contribute to bringing up Kendo and international friendship among boys, according to the attached programme.

Considering the above, we sincerely wish you will organize your team to take part in the Taikai so that the events may be a successful and friendly one.

So that we may proceed with the preparations, will you please let us know, by 20 April, whether you can participate in the Taikai or not? Please be informed that the name list and photographs of the participants must be submitted by the end of May.

Please accept our invitation and we look forward to receiving your pre-entry letter.

Sincerely yours,

Takashi Ozawa President All Japan Kendo Dojo Federation